
 
Understanding the world 

 
This half term we will be continuing to build routines   

and developing positive relationships with others. 
 

We will be exploring questions regarding climate 

change and pollution. We will consider what global 

warming is and the impact it is having across the world. 

We will then think about what we could do to help. 

 
As scientists, we will be continuing to look at the life 
cycle of a beanstalk, shoots, roots and germination. We 
will be planting our own beanstalks, tracking their 
growth throughout the term.  
 

  
 
 

Expressive arts and design 

                

      

Physical development 

 

Term 3: What in the World is Going on! 
 
 

Literacy  
We will be reading lots of different texts 
to help us with our learning. 
 
Term 4: 
 

 

 

Maths 

 

  

 

Communication and language 
The children will be learning lots of new vocabulary 

this term related to their learning…    

families       friends         sharing         kindness            

humans          emotions         help       environment  

littering     recycling        changes       seasonal 

life-cycle      pollution      global warming 

                   

Personal, social, and emotional development  
As a prime area of the children’s learning, the children will continue to engage in weekly PSHE 
sessions following the ‘My Happy Mind’ scheme of learning.  
The sessions are designed to support children to see themselves as valued individuals; to express 
their emotions; think about the perspective of others; develop resilience and perseverance; and to 
manage their own needs. 
The children will be supported in this area by the adults in class and our classroom topics have a 
strong PSHE theme running through them for this half term.  


